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I am strongly in support of SB-85-1!  If you dilute this bill you are destroying our ability 

to regulate the most powerful pollutants that come from dairy industries in particular.  

Yes, damage from chicken industry needs regulation too but do not eliminate the vital 

regulations needed for dairy.  We all need clean water and clean air.  Damage to our 

environment is dangerous to us all.  Please stand up for our communities!  


